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ST. CATHERINE'S N.S.
Est. 1903



St Catherine's National School

Donore Avenue
Dublin 8
Tel: 01 4542679

stcatherinesns@gmail.com
www.stcatherinesns.net

Date: 11/09/12
Dear Parents,

Just to let you know, there has been a case of scarlet fever diagnosed in the Junior Infants Class. This is a complication of strep throat which is very treatable. The child in question is obviously being kept out of school for the moment. There is no need for alarm, but if your child becomes ill you should evidently mention the possibility of scarlet fever to your doctor.

Kind Regards,

April Cronin
